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and provide details of the reasonable accommodation(s) you are requesting.

If you require reasonable accommodations when attending a Peace Corps event, please contact

Volunteers are going the 
distance to make a difference. 
Join us.

Please join us in talking story 
about Peace Corp experiences 
past, present and future! Feel 
free to stop by before or after 
class and share some food 
with Returned Peace Corps 
Volunteers.

Peace Corps 
Potluck

Queen Lili'uokalani Center Room 412

Thursday, September 14, 2023 
12:00 - 02:00 p.m.

2600 Campus Rd Honolulu, HI 96822 

RSVP at https://forms.gle/ZGhWShLRFh7acxtS9

Kristina and Kamaka at pchawaii@hawaii.edu

https://www.peacecorps.gov/

